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November 11, 2019 T i Sacil

Mayor and Common Council L\

Board of Public Works

Request from Tim Schaus for alternate communication from the City

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the November 6, 2019 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to review the request

from Tim Schaus to receive any communications other than property taxes via telephone, text or email.

“Moved by Alderperson Lee Kummer, seconded by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, and

unanimously carried to deny the request. Ayes, 6. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,

N

DEBORAH NEUSER
Secretary Board of Public Works

Deborah Neuser, CMC, City Clerk
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543

Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - dneuser@manitowoc.org
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From: nib007 @bellsouth.net
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 1:18 PM
To: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Subject: RE: Forestry Assessment Letters

Dear Mackenzie

I greatly appreciate your efforts and concern regarding my issues with my property at 1235 S. 31 Street. | received
information pertaining to the assessment letter just last week, and being a full-time resident of Naples Fl, the mail
delivery service here caused a delay in my response. | manage a small business here in Naples and travel to Manitowoc
would cause a financial disruption in my employment. The tree trimming was completed by myself between the date of

the letter from June 16, 2016 to October 6, 2016.1 respectfully request that the forestry assessment of $300 be waived
as to charge me for duplication would be unfair.

In the future | respectfully request that any communications other than property taxes be submitted to me via
telephone, text messages, or email (239) 207-9488. This will ensure that whenever a code violation occurs in the future
that requires a rapid response, | assure you that these issues will be remedied immediately. | was a lifelong resident of
Manitowoc and was formerly employed by the school department and realize the importance of responding to local
government requests..

Many Thanks

Tim Schaus

239 207-9488 |
239 793 (oo (WY

From: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow <mreedkadow@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 1:11 PM

To: 'nib007 @bellsouth.net' <nib007 @bellsouth.net>

Subject: Forestry Assessment Letters

Hi Tim,

t1235S. 31% Street.
Here are the letters that were sent out regarding the forestry assessment for your property a

Please let me know if you have questions.

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Deputy City Clerk

City of Manitowoc

90% Quay St, Manitowoc, WI1 54220
P: 920-686-6952 F: 920-686-6959
mreedkadow@manitowoc.org
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